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MEMORANDUM 

To: ALVIN Users 

From: Cindy Van Dover, Dan Orange 

Re: ALVIN science upgrades 

Date: 19 December 1995 

At the recent DESSC meeting in San Francisco, Dan Orange and I were tasked to 
identify priorities for science upgrades to ALVIN that might be accomplished in 
concert with the upcoming ALVIN overhaul. This exercise was undertaken a couple of 
years ago and resulted in major improvements to ALVIN's science capabilities. It is 
well worth our time to consider what the new priorities are. DESSC and the ALVIN 
operators will seek additional funds from its supporting agencies to facilitate upgrades 
during the 1996 overhaul. 

Please send your "wish list" for ALVIN, together with any relevant comments, 
justification, etc., to dano@mbari.org  by 15 January. Dan and I will get together in 
Monterey that week and work with DESSC and ALVIN to make something happen. 

Thanks for your help. 
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